
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Thanks to everyone who joined our first Hydesville Book Club meeting. It was great to get 
together! 
 
Our next Parent & Staff Book Club meeting will take place on Tuesday 1st September at 7.30pm 
where we will be discussing our July & August books.  We have chosen two this time – a 
‘worthy’ one (The Beekeeper of Aleppo by Christy Lefteri) and a ‘not so worthy’ one (Riders by 
Jilly Cooper)! 
 
We hope you enjoy reading the two novels and that you can join us on 1st September to share 
your thoughts on them.  We will meet via Microsoft Teams, just bring a drink and some snacks.  
 
To register your attendance, please email sarah.archer@hydesville.com and we will send you 
the link to join the event. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs H. Booth 
Head of English 
Hydesville Senior School 

 


